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In November 2023 we held community information 
events across the Island to introduce the Mooir 
Vannin project, the Isle of Man’s first wind farm 
offshore, and to invite feedback on our early-stage 
proposals. We are grateful to everyone who joined 
us to share their valuable insights. We invite you to 
read our Information Events Summary Report in our 
Document Library online by accessing our website:  
orsted.im/mooirvannin.

This report provides a summary of the feedback we 
received - all of which is now being considered by our 
team. Our website also features the latest project 
news, including our successful deployment of a 
wave measurement buoy and a subsea temperature 
monitoring device off the east coast of the Island.

Looking ahead, we will launch our community 
consultation later this summer. In support of this 
there will be further consultation events at venues 
across the Island where you can learn how our 
proposals have evolved to consider your feedback. 
We will provide further information regarding these 
events later in 2024. To ask any questions you may 
have on the Mooir Vannin Offshore Wind Farm, or 
share any further feedback, please get in touch using 
the contact details on the back of this postcard.

Ørsted



Email:
mooirvannin@orsted.com 

Website:
orsted.im

Contact us

Post:
The Old Courthouse,  
Athol Street,  
Douglas,  
Isle of Man,  
IM1 1LD

You can contact us using the details 
below. Please do not hesitate to get 
in touch if you have any questions.

Should you require any additional 
copies of this document or any other 
Mooir Vannin reports in large print, 
audio or braille then please don’t 
hesitate to get in touch.

Your personal data will be stored in 
compliance with GDPR by Ørsted and 
will not be shared with third parties. Mooir 
Vannin Offshore Wind Farm Limited is a 
company registered in the Isle of Man with 
company number 013051V

Scan here to 
visit website

Consultation Timeline

Q2 2024 (anticipated date) – 
Scoping Opinion from the Isle 
of Man Government

Community Consultation in 
2024

Public Consultation under 
Marine Infrastructure 
Management Act

Recommendations and 
Report

Anticipated operational 
date in 2030-2032

Scoping Report

Completed To be completed

Q2 2024 - Community 
Engagement Consultation 
and Action Strategy 
published

Planning application under 
Marine Infrastructure 
Management Act

Anticipated Marine 
Infrastructure Consent 
Award

 

2023

2024

2025

2026

Community Information 
Events in November 2023


